18 March
2020

To whom it may concern-

This letter is to serve as a request for a 60 day extension on the issuance of the alcohol
license for The Settle Down Tavern at 117 S. Pinckney Street, which is due 1 April.

For number of reasons our build out and opening are taking longer than expected, and
this extension will help us get off to a successful start.

Many thanks.

Samuel J Parker

Owner / Registered Agent
The Settle Down Tavern
117 South Pinckney Street
Madison, Wi.

53703
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